
 

 

 

 

 

1. Welcome to the Community 
 

2. OƯicer Jennifer Arnett from Precinct 7 Cockeysville Community Outreach presented a crime 
update.  OƯicer Arnett will also be speaking at the March 26th PCRC (Police Community Relations 
Council) meeting on the Public Safety Cadet Program.  The PCRC meeting will be held at the 
CCBC Hunt Valley center across from the Precinct at 7 p.m. 
 

3.  Maija Talikka Johns spoke on upcoming Special Events including the Egg Hunt scheduled for April 
13th.  The President added that since Passover and Easter fall at the same time this year, we were 
donating to Kol Halev the local synagogue Passover toys, which will be delivered to Rabbi Emily. 
 

4. Baltimore County Redistricting Commission Chairman Eric Rockel spoke on the process and 
progress of the commission.  The Commission is tasked with creating a new map for the County 
Council Election in 2026 adding two new councilmanic districts. 
 

5. The President gave a brief update on Lutherville Station.  She covered a brief history, the zoning 
changes, and the relationship with the developer.  
 

6. Delegate Nino Mangione had been invited if his schedule allowed to speak on the  Maryland 
Piedmont Reliability Project and what it means to us. Due to the House schedule he was unable to 
join us.  However, the President spoke to the main concern which is these power lines, not just this 
one in particular will be paid for by us, the rate payers.  
 

7. Nominating Chair Virginia Crews spoke to the upcoming elections. 
 

8. The meeting was adjourned.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes 
Lutherville Community Association 

General Meeting - March 11, 2025, 7 p.m. 
Maryland State Fairgrounds Vista Room 


